
 

 

Friday, September 21, 2018 
 
Dear Legacy Families, 
 
We are very happy to announce that we have your School Council members for the 2018-2019 school year. 
We would like to welcome the following to the 2018-2019 Legacy School Council: 
 

 Susan Budinszky 
 Dr. Karolina Halzapa-Sial 
 Julie Mallinos 
 Francine Mathai 
 Nimisha Patel 
 Adela Pinnock 
 Michelle Probert 
 Heather Sally 
 Kelly Taiabjee 

 
The officer positions (Chair, Secretary and Treasurer) will be determined at our first School Council Meeting on 
Monday, September 24th at 7:00. 
 
We would like to thank the following members for their contribution to School Council for the past three 
consecutive years: Sonia Babra, Nandita Bhatia, Tricia Mohammed, and Saumea Thayalan. Their commitment 
to wellbeing, safety, learning and achievement has had a significant impact on our School Council, as well as 
the parents, guardians, students and staff of the Legacy community.  
 
Our first School Council Meeting of this school year will be on Monday, September 24th at 7:00. All parents are 
welcome to attend our School Council Meetings. Here is a link to a short video that will give you an overview 
of what a School Council does and how it can support student wellbeing, learning and achievement. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?time_continue=136&v=ni2UmiRmfBA 
 
We hope that you can join us at our first meeting. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Shelley Jones and Leeanne Hoover-Joy 
Principal                 Vice Principal 
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